Badgers had a great time at the Great British Picnic on Friday and it was lovely to see so many of our families to join in
with thefun. They have been learning how to add two groups of objects together and count amounts to numbers. They

have been busy keeping cool by paddling in the paddling pools. Mrs Jeffries and Badger’s Class Team.







